DURE DAMAN TRADITIONAL AUTHORITY
P.O. Box 114, Uis, NAMIBIA

Head Office: Farm #Nu-Danab, Uis District,

Region, N 1A
SAMI #GAUB DAURE DAMAN Erongo Region, NAMIB

Eng: ms. Haoses +264 81 4565 636 25-11-2022

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

Herewith the Daure Daman Traditional Authority hereby recognized by Act of Parliament Act 25 of 2000
having Jurisdiction area over Erongo Region Daure Constituency and Kunene Region Khorixas
Constituency.

Herewith the Daure Daman T/A herby acknowledge the application for an EPL by Ms. Jonaisi Ndeapo
Shifotoka Licenses: 8777, which is in the Jurisdiction area of our esteemed T/A. Furthermore, we had
also been updated about the envisaged investment and Development to our area.

This letter serves to avow the continues commitment of the Daure Daman Traditional Authority leadership
towards all positive endeavors aimed at upliftment of our constituents from socio-economic
impecuniousness.

Going forward, the Daure Daman Traditional Authority Fully understands the adverse environment impact
the not so sustainable mining activities has on land. biodiversity and groundwater. However, we are also
taking serious Cognizance of the Envisaged job creation and the company's commitment to work very
closely with this Traditional Authority to implement their Corporate Social Responsibility (CSR) Program.

It is against this background that the Daure Daman Traditional authority is in support of the Exploration
and future mining activities of Ms. Jonaisi Ndeapo Shifotoka Licenses: 8777 to take place in our area of
Jurisdiction, subjected to the following conditions which are to be fully outlined in the Impact and Benefits
Agreement (IBA) to be agreed upon by the parties. They included, Inter alia:

«  Labor Provisions

« Economic Development Provisions
+  Community provisions

. Environmental Management

»  Financial Provisions

*»  Commercial Provisions

The T/A would like to confirm that we are Committed to any development to our area therefore had no
objection to the EPL applied for by Ms. Shifotoka.




We further acknowledge the delay in meeting your deadline but it was not a deliberate move, but due to
adherence to the Covid -19 Regulations and will like to sincerely apologies for any inconvenience cause

by this delay.

Your usual assistance in the above regard will be highly appreciated

Chief Zacharias Seibeb
Diure-Daman Traditignal Ainlerity



